
 
 

Save the Children’s Christmas Jumper Day 
Thursday 7th December 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 7th December at Great Marlow, we are delighted to be taking part in Christmas Jumper Day, to 
support the renowned Save the Children charity.   
 
All students have to do is choose an appropriate Christmas themed jumper to wear, one that complements their 
school uniform, and donate £1 to the Save the Children charity, via WisePay on the school’s website.  
 
This important charity makes a difference to children all over the world, nationally and internationally; GMS is 
pleased to offer the chance to our students to support their good work by making Thursday 7th December a 
festive Christmas jumper day.    
 
On the theme of Christmas, Great Marlow’s traditional Christmas lunch is on Monday 18th December, more 
details to follow. 
 
We thank you for your continued support for all the charities we champion.   
 
Yours faithfully 

Mr Neil Maguire 
Deputy Headteacher 


